
OLYMPIC DAY – TUESDAY, 19th JULY 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our whole school will travel by bus to Dungog’s Bennett Park on Tuesday, 19th July, which is the first day back for students next term.  We will join with other students from local schools to participate in different Olympic flavoured activities.
Things to remember:
*	Children wear school sports uniform with a school sunsafe hat.  They will be divided into 12 different country teams and have a flag for that country attached to their unform.  This flag has been made at school.
*	All children need to bring water and fruit.
*	Children who have not ordered recess and lunch will need to bring food.
*	Parents are welcome to drive over and join us for the day which begins at 10.15 am at Bennett Park and concludes by 2.00 pm.  Children will travel to and from Bennett Park by bus.


